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Chair Hass and members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,

The legislature should disconnect from the Internal Revenue Code as it pertains to the pass-
through business tax break, Oregon would be able to tax pass-through businesses on their full
income, instead of only 80% of it. This would retain an estimated $400 million per biennium.

Instead of giving these businesses a break we can use this money to help with our homeless
crisis. I would feel proud to see money spent on more resources to help those in desperate
need. We can't just keep pushing these people to the side or stepping over them to get to work.
They need us and we have the resources to help them.


mailto:lro.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

